
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/25/2013 9:29:37 AM
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Cherry, Sara (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SACr);|Redacted

; Audrey LeeRedacted ■ Jonathan Mapel [Redacted
Redacted

Bee:
Subject: Re: invitation for lunch 

Happy to keep the date or reschedule.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

> On Oct 25, 2013, at 5:16 AM, "Zafar, Marzia" <marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
>
> Hi Guys,
> we are back and completely jet lagged, and our house is a mess. I'm very sorry, but we need to bail on brunch 
this Sunday. I hope you guys have a wonderfull time. And, I think we need the next few days to run errands, 
catch up on work, and stay in the house, sorry about the last minute drop out.

>
> thanks,
> marzia
>

Redacted> From: Audrey Lee
> Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 3:41 PM
> To: Cherry, Brian K
> Cc: Cherry, Sara; Zafar, Marzia; I Redacted 1; Jonathan Mapel
> Subject: Re: invitation for lunch
>
> Hello Friends, ______
> I was going to make duck confit for our Sunday lunch, but just remembered that Marzia and [Redact] will be 
coming back from the land of duck confit. Any requests for American comfort food? Maybe a simple roast 
chicken, roasted vegetables, salad, chocolate cake?

> Looking forward to seeing you,
> Audrey
>
>
> On Thu, Sep 26, 2013 at 11:14 AM, Cherry, Brian K <BKC7@pge.com<mailto:BKC7@pge.com» wrote:
> Noon works for us.
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>
> From: Audrey Lee Redacted
> Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2013 11:04 AM
> To: Cherry, Brian K
> Cc: Marzia Zafar; Redacted
> Subject: Re: invitation for lunch

; Jonathan Mapel

>
> Great. So we're on for Oct 27. How about noon?
> Thanks for the heads up about the CCPUC. I'll try to attend one day at least.
>
> On Wed, Sep 25, 2013 at 5:49 PM, Cherry, Brian K <BKC7@pge.com<mailto:BKC7@pge.com>> wrote:
> Audrey - the 27 th works for us. I head out in the early evening for Monterey and CCPUC (which you should 
consider attending too)

>
> Brian K. Cherry
> PG&E Company
> VP, Regulatory Relations 
>77 Beale Street
> San Francisco, CA. 94105
> (415) 973-4977<tel:%28415%29%20973-4977>
>
>
» On Sep 25, 2013, at 3:02 PM, "Audrey Lee" <audrev.Uee@gmail.com<mailto:audrey.i.lee@gmail.com>> 
wrote:
»
» Hi Brian and Marzia,
»I've been meaning to invite you and your families over to our house for lunch. I'll offer Sunday, Oct 27 (after 
Marzia andl Redact |return from London/Paris) to start, but feel free to propose another date if that doesn't work 
for you.

» We're a1 Redacted 
preferences.
» Best,

Hope you don't mind trekking over. And let me know if you have any food

» Audrey
Redacted»

>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
>
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
>
>
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